
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ April 13, 2025 

Re:​ Approve SASED Lease 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the lease of 9 classrooms and an 
office space at Winfield Primary and 1 classroom at Winfield Central for $242,000 for the 2025-26 
school year as presented. 

Background Information: 

SASED is requesting to increase their rental of instructional spaces for their Structured Learning 
Environment program for the 2025-26 school year. This is the program we currently support. They 
will be increasing from 4 to 10 classrooms, although it looks like 9 actual classes. This will involve 
all of the classrooms on the east side of Winfield Primary and the currently used classroom at 
Winfield Central. 
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